
 

23 April 2020 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Details of Charter flight to Japan 

 
 

Further to the market announcement made on 16 April 2020, FBL has received all the necessary 

approvals for the Charter flight and we provide the details of this below: 

 

Flight Number FJ 1351 

Scheduled departure date 24 April 2020 

Scheduled departure time 23:56 

Scheduled arrival date and time 06:15+1 (Saturday 25 April 2020) 

Check-in time 17:00 to 19:00 

 

This flight will repatriate 114 of our students along with other Japanese nationals and other citizens of 

South Korea, Singapore, Malaysia, Germany, Norway and China (Taiwan) who will transit through 

Japan to their final destinations. 

 

FBL would like to thank the Japan Embassy in Fiji, Ministry of Foreign Affairs (Japan), Fiji 

Government, Rosie Holidays and Fiji Airways for their assistance during this process. 

 

 

  
Waisale Iowane      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Director       Company Secretary 

 

 

 

  

 


